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St Winifreds Care Home thank Dover College

Thank you for the music!
A group of sixth form students from Dover College visited us here at St Winifreds Care Home on 16 December to sing for our

residents. What a wonderful surprise!

The girls sang songs for our residents from outside in the car park and they gave us two colourful festive pictures.

Thank you for your beautiful singing and for the lovely pictures you gave us. Our residents absolutely love them!
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The colourful pictures really brought a smile to our residents' faces!


